
UFDA Dance Rehearsals at Salem Church  
 

• The rehearsal area is only for students. Parents may come into the 
rehearsal area only to drop off your child.  Younger students should 
be taken to the bathroom (located in rehearsal area) before they 
begin rehearsal. 

 
• Parents may wait at the studio in the waiting area or outside on the 

church’s property. 
 

• Tights are not necessary to wear at Salem rehearsals. Students 
should wear any color leotard and shorts or leggings appropriate for 
movement along with their required shoes (tap shoes cannot be 
worn at Salem, students should wear ballet or Jazz shoes for their tap 
dances). 
 

• Dancers will only be released from rehearsal when a parent is 
present. (We will open rehearsal doors when we are ready to dismiss 
students) 

 
• Water bottles are allowed during rehearsal, NO FOOD. 

 
• It is recommended that parents pick up their child in between 

rehearsal times. If students must stay in the building during their 
break please have them bring a quiet activity or book to read while 
waiting. UFDA is not responsible for lost or stolen items. Many 
groups use Salem Church and we only have access to the building 
during rehearsal days. 

 
• We do not have permission to use the playground behind the 

building. 
 

• Older students should provide a parent note allowing their child to 
leave the building unsupervised during their break. 


